
VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) MEETING 

January 24, 2024 

The meeting started at 6:30 pm by Vice President Jan Ool. 

Vice President Jan Ool led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Thomas King offered a prayer  

Jim Burns reminded everyone about the AED team. 

The program tonight was Mike Miller talking all about the Community Watch Program and safety 
around the Villages. 

Details for all of this are in the newsletters and on the DLVN website at www.dlvn.org . 

Deb Chapman, Secretary 

 


